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SPRINGY POND ASSOCIATION 
NEWSLETTER 

Volume 7, Issue 1 Spring 2002 

Annual Meeting Coming 
Soon 
Schedule set for the 2002 Annual Meeting 

Springy Pond Association has set the date for our 
annual meeting at the home of Duncan and Carol 
Jordan.  The Jordan’s are at the gray house, located 
at the northwesterly end of Lower Springy Pond.  
The Association is thankful for the hospitality of 
the Jordan’s for the second year in a row.  Feedback Is Needed 

Fresh, new ideas are always welcome 

We need feedback.  Should the Association change 
the way it does business?  How could the officers 
of the Association improve their service to 
members?   Are there specific topics that could be 
discussed in this newsletter?  Although several of 
you have provided valuable suggestions and ideas, 
we need more.  Attending the annual meeting 
would be the easiest way to provide your input.  If 
the meeting does not fit in your schedule, please 
forward your questions and comments concerning 
the Association to Todd Sekera by phone (947-
5372), mail (241 Silver Rd, Bangor, ME 04401), or 
email (info@springypond.com).  If he cannot 
provide you an answer, he will direct you to the 
better person to answer your question.v 

Annual Meeting 
 

Saturday, July 13, 2002 
 

Potluck dinner at 1:00 p.m. sharp 
Meeting will be called to order at 

approximately 1:30 p.m. 
 

Our Hosts: 
Duncan & Carol Jordan 

 

Springy Pond is on the World 
Wide Web at: 

 

www.springypond.com 
 
On our site, you can find our meeting 
schedule, browse past newsletters and link to 
other Springy Pond related sites. 
 
We are always open to suggestions for new or 
additional content.  Just send your ideas to 
info@springypond.com. 

Immediately prior to the meeting is our traditional 
potluck dinner.  We will provide a gas grill, 
condiments and beverages.  Rumor has it that 
Duncan will be preparing his famous bean hole
beans.  Please bring your favorite dish for 
everyone to enjoy.  To make it easier for the hosts, 
we ask that you provide your own seating, if 
possible.  We will provide a few picnic tables.  If 
you need suggestions on what to bring or wish to 
help in any way, please let us know. 

At the suggestion of Eben Ellis, we will be holding 
a 50/50 raffle at this years meeting.  One-half of 
the amount collected will be given to the winner of 
the raffle and one-half will be given to the Jordan’s 
to help defray the cost of hosting the meeting and 
potluck dinner. 

For those who have never attended our annual 
meeting or contributed to the Association, we 
welcome you to do so.  The primary purpose of 
the Association is to collect funds for maintenance 
of the Springy Pond Road.  Please remember that 
maintenance of the road is the responsibility of 
Springy Pond property owners.  This task is most 
easily accomplished if everyone contributes.v 
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Springy Pond Association 
241 Silver Rd 
Bangor  ME  04401-5831 
 

  

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 


